
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

25 June 2023 

Dear parent/ carer  
 

 

 

Academic Transition  
  

Between Tuesday 27 June and Thursday 20 July teachers from the Hamble School will be 
visiting Bursledon Junior School, Netley Abbey Junior School and Hamble Primary School to 
deliver transition lessons to Year 6 students. These sessions will take place on a Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Thursday afternoons. 
 
I am writing to ask whether your child would like to support with these lessons in his/ her role as 
a Transition Prefect. This will involve assisting the teacher in the classroom and helping the 
Year 6s with their work. We will travel to the schools via mini bus and a limited number of 
students will be able to attend each session. I will, however, ensure that everyone who would 
like to participate gets a chance to do so. 
 
Students will need to attend in full school uniform (except blazers, which are currently optional) 
and ensure that they act as role models for the younger students. If your son/ daughter would 
like to take part, please complete the consent form here as soon as possible: 
https://forms.office.com/e/EQqYBSX9tf  
 
As we will leave school before lunchtime time, students will need to bring a packed lunch/ water 
bottle or purchase their food in the canteen at breaktime. 
 
Please note that if your child opts to help at Netley Abbey Junior School and Hamble Primary 
they will return to The Hamble School after the end of our school day and will therefore need to 
make arrangements to get home at a later time. 
 
Once I have your consent, I will send you an email and your child a message on Class Charts to 
confirm the date/ time they are due to take part in the visit. If you have any further questions, 
please email me directly via svalleley@thehambleschool.co.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 

  

 

Mrs S Valleley   

Assistant Headteacher 
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